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From: Roger Dickinson <{ S s
Date: March 31, 2017 at 6:37: 25 PM EDT _

To: councﬂ@vaughan ca, clerks@vaughan.ca, Barbara. McEwan@vaughan.ca,
kvle.fearon@vaughan,ca

Subject: Community Area Policy Review for Low-Rise Residential Designations
Amendment to the Vaughan Official Plan 2010, File 15.120.1, Wards 1 to 5

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - APRIL 4, 2017

I'have reviewed the documentation and fully support:

- The draft amendment to the Vaughan Official Plan 2010, forming Attachment 4 to the report
and

- The Urban Design Guidelines for Infill Development in Established Low-Rise Residential
Neighbourhoods, forming Attachment 5 to the report

I urge the Committee of the Whole to recommend that Council adopt the proposed policy
changes and the guidelines.

TRAINING

To assist in the smooth transition to the implementation of the new policies and the guidelines I
strongly recommend that training be provided to the members of the Committee of Adjustment
to help them become familiar with the changes that directly affect their ongoing role.

Sincerely,

Roger Dickinson
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Kleinburg ON LOJ 1CO



